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Superstorm Sandy Update – November 26, 2012 
 
 
PVSC continues to repair and rebuild its systems and equipment that were damaged as a result
of Superstorm Sandy.  Primary treatment processes are in operation.  The secondary system is 
operational and effluent disinfection continues.   
 
Ten (10) mobile solids dewatering centrifuges are in use for removal and disposal of biosolids 
while work continues on PVSC’s permanent dewatering processes.  PVSC has two (2) of its 
twelve (12) Zimpro units and one (1) of its five (5) filter press dewatering units running. 
The agency encourages residents to follow all NJDEP advisories regarding water conservation 
and recreational use of the area waterways. http://www.state.nj.us/dep 
 
Ambient water quality monitoring results for Harbor waters after the storms can be found at the 
following link -- NJDEP Water Quality. 
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